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April 8, 2024 
 
 
Rongxing Lu 
Faculty of Computer Science 
540 Windsor Street 
Fredericton, NB  E3B 3X1 
 
Dear Rongxing, 
 
I am pleased to announce that you are the recipient of the Faculty of Computer Science Excellence in 
Teaching Award for the 2023/2024 Academic Year.  We will have the formal presentation for this award at 
the Faculty of Computer Science Awards Dinner being held later in the year, I hope you will be able to join 
us.   
 
Again, congratulations on winning this award. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Brenda Stennick 

 
Brenda D. Stennick 
Chair CS Teaching Committee 
 
 


